# When it comes to business. money talks.

### Refer a friend and you each get \$50 on us!











Search

HOME ABOUT US **EVENTS** 

NEWS OPINION

PEOPLE IN ACTION

ON THE MENU

Print

Font Size:

CALENDAR

NEWSLETTER

BOOK OF LISTS

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES SPECIAL SECTIONS TELL US YOUR NEWS AUTOS CLASSIFIEDS

People In Action Home

**Mark Oswald** 

## **Oswald named community manager**



Posted: Tuesday, June 9, 2015 12:23 pm

Mark Oswald has been named community manager of The Highlands at Dove Mountain, a 1,297-home active adult development in Marana.

Formerly general manager of the Oro Valley Country Club, Oswald brings more than 25 years' experience in golf, country club and community management.

As community manager of The Highlands, Oswald will have overall responsibility for the homeowners association, golf and food and beverage operations.

Growing up in Chandler, Oswald received a degree in business administration and accounting at Mesa Community College. Since 2009, he has been general manager of the Oro Valley Country Club. Oswald came to Tucson in 1997 as GM of the newly opened Golf Club at Vistoso, and from 2007-09 was GM of Hilton El Conquistador Golf & Tennis Resort.

He previously had been director of golf operations at Sunbird Golf Resort in Chandler, followed by roles as general manager of Great Eagle Golf Resort in Surprise and Prescott Country Club.

Oswald is a 28-year member of the PGA and in 2010 joined the Club Managers Association of America. He has received numerous awards and honors, including being named in 2010 among the PGA National Play Golf America Top 100 Professionals.

Oswald succeeds former Highlands Community Manager Jeff Ziegler, who retired after eight years in the position. Oswald and his wife of 28 years have three children and two grandchildren, all of whom live in the Tucson area.



## Oswald named community manager



Mark Oswald has been named community manager of The Highlands at Dove Mountain, a 1,297-home active adult development in Marana.

### Varney named chair of **Western Executives**



Tucson Metro Chamber president and CEO Mike Varney was elected to the position of chairman of the board of the Western Association of Chamber

## Kratz selected to Chambers **USA**



Fennemore Craig, a leading Mountain West law firm, announced Erwin Kratz was selected to the prominent Chambers USA 2015 for Labor & Employment.

#### **Submit Your Person In Action!**

We're always interested in hearing about promotions, new hires, awards, elections, and appointments! Send us your announcement!

Submit Person in Action